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For next meeting for information
 

SCOTT SURETTE
Deputy CAO / Municipal Clerk

5 Rue J.E. Hatfield Court / PO Box 10

Tusket, Nova Scotia B0W 3M0

902-648-2311 902-648-2311

ssurette@munargyle.com    

www.munargyle.com    

 
 

From: Mehlman-Shand, Pamela D <Pamela.Mehlman-Shand@novascotia.ca> 
Sent: Friday, February 16, 2024 1:39 PM
To: Danny Muise <DMuise@munargyle.com>
Cc: Houston, Donald R <Donald.Houston@novascotia.ca>; Scott Surette <ssurette@munargyle.com>
Subject: Regarding Correspondence
 
Hi Danny,
 
Hope this email finds you well.  I am writing you in regard to the two letters I received from you

dated January 31st, 2024.
 
The first letter was a request to paint the Wedgeport Crosswalk this spring. I have discussed this with
the Operations Supervisor, Don Houston and this will be done in the Spring once the pavement
warms up. 
 
The second letter was regarding Road Safety concerns for the Trunk 3 and Route 335 intersection in
Pubnico.  I am aware that you also sent this request to the Minister so I will let her respond and I
expect you will see a response shortly. 
 
Best Regards,
 
Pamela Mehlman-Shand, CET
Area Manager
Yarmouth, Shelburne & District of Clare
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